
9-13-17 

 

President Lori Schmaltz called the regular meeting of the Anamoose Park Board to order this 13
th
 day of 

September 2017 at 7:00 pm.  Council members Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, Kim Meckle, and Rachel Spear 

were also present. 

 

Minutes of the 8-2-17 were read and approved. Spear/Meckle AIF 

 

Grass seed is ordered and in, weeds around the equipment will need to be drug before dirt is seeded.   

 

New basketball hoops will be installed come spring. 

 

A rental contract will be written up for the use of picnic tables from the park shelter. 

 

 A portion of the veteran names for signs have been completed, Meckle motioned to have signs made through 

Midwest Graphics and Signs, Hoke 2
nd

. AIF 

 

Benches for the park will be priced checked through Midwest Playscapes. 

 

The October meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held Wednesday the 4
th
 at 7:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm upon motion by Spear/Gahner. AIF 


